
VSbulletin - COVID-19 Changes to our flying 

programme 

As a result of the new national ‘lockdown’ restrictions in effect in the UK, 

which apply from 5 November until 2 December 2020, we have made some 

changes to our flying programme; we apologise for any disappointment or 

inconvenience caused to our customers. 

Later today we’ll publish the Virgin Atlantic schedule (effective 8 November – 

2 December 2020) on vsflyinghub.  

 

We will continue to provide vital international connectivity from London 

Heathrow Terminal 2 for customers that are permitted to travel for work, 

education or other legally permitted reasons, and if that’s the case, we’re here 

and ready to help your customers fly safe and fly well. 

 

For those not travelling due to the restrictions, we will rebook all customers 

scheduled to travel between 8 and 18 November 2020 and you will be able to 

see this in your GDS by 7 November. 

 

The bookings for customers scheduled to travel between 19 November and 3 

December 2020 will be updated with the schedule change in your GDS from 8 

November. 

 

We continue to offer flexibility for customers whose plans have been impacted 

by the Covid-19 situation including rebooking up to 31 December 2022. 



 


